
Yolande Norman

From: Yolande Norman
Sent: Wednesday, December 03, 2008 6:42 AM
To: Roy Blickwedel
Cc: Yolande Norman
Subject: UNC Church Rock - Pending submittal

Hi Roy,

I received your voice mail message of 12/02/08. Unfortunately you will not be able to reach me, for the rest of
this week because I will be in training. However, I do come into the office early enough to check my voice mail
and e-mails before heading out.
I'll be back in office 12/08 and 12/12.

My review of the above-referenced project has been intense, so I think I should be up-to-speed pretty soon to
have a meaningful project update.

In the interest of time, I would like for you to check your calendar to see some possible dates for a site visit.

Preferably in early spring (1st or 2nd week in April 2009).

Looking forward to working with you and all other stakeholders on this project.

*Have a nice day.

Yolande J.C. Norman,
Project Manager
Division of Waste Management and Environmental Protection
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs
U.S. Nuclear RegulatoryCommission
Mail Stop T-8F5
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852
Phone: (301) 415-7741
Fax: (301) 415-5369
yolande.norman@nrc.gov
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